


Grafton is some of the best I have ever seen.
I would make one further comment, on the timing of this meeting. I am a retiree, and can afford
the time to attend, but many working people would not be able to do so.  For the farming
sector, the meeting is at an even worse time of the year. This is planting season, which is a time
of year where 18 hour days are not uncommon. I do not know when the meeting for the
agricultural sector is, but given the timeline for the final report, i doubt that there will be a good
time for adequate participation by our farmers.
Thank you for your consideration
Clive Cudmore




